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Dear Year 5 students,

I hope that you are all enjoying your last term of school, being back with your friends and learning new skills in

your lessons.

The next half-term is due to start very soon and we would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves to

you. Mr Chrysanthou, Head of Year 7, is already thinking ahead and planning for when your year group will join

our school. As Head of Lower School, I have been working with him to plan some opportunities for you to

experience a little bit of secondary school life and to see some of the fun things that we do.

Last year, year 5 students were involved in many different activities: taking part in a maths scavenger hunt,

having a chat with our school council, practising their music skills, playing sports on our 3G pitch…

This year again, our teachers are very excited to put together a range of different projects that they think you

may like to take part in. Our modern foreign language department has thought of some wonderful creative

activities and our science department is keen for you to be involved in some fun experiments.

We think that there is something for everyone and hope that many of you will join us for these activities and will

take part in our year 5 half-term camp during the holidays.

I look forward to hearing from you and seeing some of you soon,

If you are interested in joining us for our half-term camp, please fill in the form below:

https://forms.gle/U3Lfb9cDvbNFFYndA

Dr Currie Mr Chrysanthou

Head of Lower School Head of Year 7
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